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Huntersville, NC 28078-9340
H. B. Barron
Vice President, McGuire (704) 875-4800 orrice
Nuclear Generation Department (704) 875-4809 Fax

July 30, 19297

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Contrcol Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-369, 370
NRC Request for Information Recarding
Grinell Hydraulic Snubbers

By letter dated June 16, 1997, the NRC requested additional
information regarding Grinell Hydraulic Snubbers at McGuire
Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2. As was discussed via
telecon dated July 23, 1997 and July 29, 1997 between Duke

Energy and the NRC staff, McGuire plans to respond by Aucust
30, 1997.

Questions should br directed to Kay Crane, McGuire
Regulatory Compliance at (704) 875-4306.

H. B. Barron, Vice President
McGuire Nuclear Station

cc: Mr. Victor Nerses, Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation i
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 'V
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. Luis Reyes, Regional Administrator /4 r)Cﬁ
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region II

Atlanta Federal Center

61 Forsyth St., Suite 23T85

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Mr. Marvin Sikes,
Resident Inspector

McGuire Nuclear Station
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